A Thank You note from Mrs. McCauley

Thank you for reading to and with your children every day - a love of reading will take your children far.

Thank you for encouraging your children - a confident child is open to new learning.

Thank you for helping your children to develop good homework routines- these are skills that will help them for years to come.

Thank you for reading in front of your children - you are their most important role models.

Thank you for the conversations you have with your children-background knowledge is a key ingredient for reading comprehension.

Thank you for encouraging your children to read and learn all year long - summer readers return to school ready for new challenges.

Thank you for sharing your children with us - we love working with them!